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We are a couple of seniors who have had the privilege of living in Queensland for our entire lives.
 Our values include an unswerving respect for the rights of the weak as well as the stronger
 members of our society.

You hope that you will understand our concerns regarding the possibility of legislation being
 passed in our Parliament that reflects no respect whatever for, or protection of unborn children
 who are the weakest people in any community.

Our purpose in forwarding this email is to lodge with you the strongest possible objection to the
 bill in its present form; and to seek either complete rejection of the bill or amendments that
 reflect a civilised respect for the life of unborn children.
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